
 
 
 

       
       

 
 
 

 
 

 
     December 1, 2005 

 
Dear Friends, Volunteers and Donors, 
 
We want to thank our scores of volunteers around the world who have helped facilitate 
our mission. We especially want to thank our donors for their regular support of our pro-
jects as we begin our eighth year of helping people.   
 
This has been a challenging year with the tsunami tragedy and the devastating hurricanes. 
Nearly $80,000 was given in support of these tragedies and yet with all of that we still 
remained committed to our core projects.  
 
• One of our most valuable ongoing projects is the Developing Nations Scholarship 

Program. Budgeting $40,000 for 2006, this provides students with an education and 
the ability to find work and support their families.  

• Our livelihood development programs have helped in ways such as providing the 
means for people to plant with quality seed and fertilizer and to produce yields that 
sustain their families. Other livelihood projects have provided for stocking a small 
hardware store and for additional instruments for a music school. And, any day now, 
our biggest livelihood project of all, a maize mill in Blantyre, Malawi will open. The 
maize mill will shell and grind corn. This is the main staple food of families in Ma-
lawi. Every family goes to a maize mill to get their corn ground. 

• Medicines for the clinics that we helped build have made a difference in the lives of 
many people in Malawi and Zambia. 

• Funding for street children in Vinogradov, Ukraine and orphans in Balaka, Malawi is 
an ongoing commitment helping those who cannot help themselves.  

 
We want to thank our regular supporters for helping us maintain these and other core 
programs. We are so thankful that you continue to be there to help with the programs that 
we have established.  
  
We have two capital needs to bring to your attention.  At the Chizeni Clinic in Balaka we 
would  like to build a security wall. Inside the property we are planning for a mango 
grove and a fish pond. This would provide fruit and protein to help make the Orphan 
Care Program more self-sufficient.  Without a wall, the fish and fruit would be poached. 
The total cost of the wall is $30,000. With your help we would like to fund one-half of 
that in 2006.  
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Should a particular project receive funds exceeding our goal for that project, 
all excess funds will be applied toward a similar project.  

The other need for a small bus for the “Revival” Centre in the Chernobyl area.  We have 
been working with this center for disabled children for nearly ten years. My wife and I 
are planning to attend a tenth anniversary celebration in June. We would like to present 
the Centre a check for the children’s bus at that time.   
  
We thank you very much for your support and making LifeNets your charity of choice. 
Many people are indebted to you for your compassion and support. 
 
           
              Looking forward to a better world, 

 
        
       
       
     
              Victor  Kubik 
              President 
 
PS:  For your convenience, contributions can now be made online via credit card 
through our website at www.lifenets.org.  Also, when you sell something on eBay, all or 
a portion of the proceeds can automatically be donated to LifeNets. You will receive a 
tax receipt for the amount donated.  Easy instructions are found at  
www.lifenets.org/ebay.htm 
 
  
 
   

 
 

 
 
  
  
 
 
 
     


